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BULLETIN 
 

 

MAKE YOUR RESERVATIONS NOW ~ DEADLINE MAY 30TH!!!! 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Rotary Week  
 
 

Jun 3 ELC   7:30 Air Systems 
 Orientation   7:30 Gordon House    
 
Jun 4 Membership   7:30 Coakley-Heagerty 
 Development 
 SPRING BBQ  Gordon House 
        12:15pm Lunch 
          5:00pm Hospitality Bar 
          6:30pm Dinner 
 
Jun 5 Youth Exchange   7:30 SJUSD 
 

 
 

Effective July 2, 2008  
 

The Price for “Coffee Only”  
 

(the no lunch option) 
 
 

 
Will increase from  

$10 to $12 

 

June 18, 2008 
Youth Program  

 
Don’t forget to sign up June 11 

at the Rotary Meeting  
 

 

Or call the Rotary Office at 408-297-6100 
 

Sharkie will be on hand to greet everyone! 
 

A Day Trip To Paradise! 
 
 

Thanks to your Membership Involvement Committee and the generosity of President Elect Bert 
George on Saturday, June 28th, some lucky members of our Club and their guest will get to enjoy a 
fabulous day of food, wine and fun at Bert’s beautiful home and winery in the Napa Valley Wine 
Country.  This wonderful event includes a round trip bus ride from the Gordon House parking lot to 
Bert’s place, a delicious lunch, lots of wine tasting and tons of Rotary fellowship - all for the  
incredible price of only $30 per person.  The bus will leave the Gordon House parking lot at 9:30 in 
the morning and return at 6:30 in the evening.  This fantastic opportunity is limited to a total of 50 
adults.  The members who get to go will be based on the order of sign ups.  No early leavers or  
cutting in line.   
 

 
So ladies and gentlemen start your engines because  

these spots will go fast! 
 

To reserve your spot contact Barry Cristina at  
(408) 938-4932 or email at barryc@greenwaste.com. 

 
  

 
 
Rotary member Greg 
Kepferle was invited 
to the Whitehouse to 
meet Pope Benedict 
XVI. 
 
To hear more about 
his trip see Rotary 
Summary 05/28/08. 



 



 


